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September 4, 2013 
 
       
      
Daniel Simmer 
2036 Sherwood Avenue East 
Saint Paul MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL:  dsimmer42@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 2036 Sherwood Avenue East 
 
Dear Mr. Simmer: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 3, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant until October 1, 2013 for 
you to come into compliance with the vehicles and improper stored refuse. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 18, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
 Craig Mashuga (email) 
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